
 

 

2020 Winterguard Auditions 
Welcome to an exciting world of performance and entertainment; a place where pageantry involves an array 

of equipment, movement, and skill.  Participation creates friendships, develops talent and skill with the 

standard being excellence, in an environment where young women and men can grow, laugh, learn and create 

lasting memories! 

Gates Chili Winterguard welcomes members from ALL area school districts (grades 3 and up) 

and colleges who do not field a competitive guard, as well as seasoned performers looking 

for a place to spin in the Rochester area. 

Audition Details 

 Dates: September 14 AND September 15, 10:00am-4:00pm 

 Location: Hope Hall School, 1612 Buffalo Road, Rochester, 14624 

 Contact: gateschilicolorguard@aol.com 

 

Frequently Asked Questions 

Q: Do I need to attend both days of auditions?  
A: We require two full days of auditions from all members so that we can fully assess your abilities. 
 
Q: I can’t make it to the auditions on September 14 and 15, what should I do? 
A: We are aware that some members may have conflicts with one or both of those days, so we’ve scheduled 
make-up auditions for Friday, September 20 (6pm-9pm) and Sunday, September 22 (10am-4pm). Please email 
gateschilicolorguard@aol.com if you are unable to make the September 14th and 15th audition dates.  
 
Q: My child is new to Winterguard, do they still need to audition? 
A: New members in grade 6 or below who are new to Winterguard are not required to audition.  
 
Q: If my child does not need to attend auditions, how do I learn about the organization and next steps?  
A: Please plan to attend our mandatory parent meeting, which will take place on Monday, September 30  at 
6:30pm at our Bingo Hall, located at 2145 Buffalo Road, Rochester, 14624 
 
Q: What is the cost to participate in Winterguard?  
A: No out of pocket expense for participation! Our primary source of funding is a weekly bingo game. Active 
and consistent participation in fundraising such as volunteering to work at our bingo game helps secure our 
funding and pays for costumes, equipment, travel, and instruction.  

mailto:gateschilicolorguard@aol.com
mailto:gateschilicolorguard@aol.com

